
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, June 10 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity…………….Living & deceased members  
                                                          of John & Anna Mazzone Family 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……..Matthew (Bud) McCarthy 
Tuesday, June 11 
     7:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Dominic Franchina 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Dominic Longo Franchina &  
                                                               Family 
Wednesday, June 12 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..George Riess 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Darrel Francis  
Thursday, June 13 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Thanksgiving of St. Anthony  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Milton Sprowl  
Friday, June 14 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Intention of Jean Payne 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Halpin-Karl Families 
   Saturday, June 15 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………......Intention of Joseph Mazzotta 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Jim Mazzila 
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph…………..…..Christopher Upthegrove 
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel……………...Intention of Cartuyvelles & 
                                                              Weber Families  
Sunday, June 16 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………For our parishioners  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph…………........For our parishioners  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...For our parishioners  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Teri Buchanan 
 
 

Next Week’s Readings:  
  

Prv 8:22-31; Ps 8:4-9; Rom 5:1-5; Jn 16:12-15 
 
 
  

Confessions Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  
 
 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

Shaughn Phillips, Region 7 Evangelization & 
Young Adult Ministry 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the fir st weekend of the month. 
 

Respect Life Rosary 2nd Sunday of the month after  8:30 
Mass at Holy Trinity. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 June 9,  2019 

Pentecost Sunday 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


PASTOR’S PEN 
 

How many images and symbols of the Holy Spirit can you think of 
today? (Dove, Fire, Wind, Breath)  One of the most unusual images 
is found in Ancient Ireland, the wild goose! I think the Irish might 
have something for us to consider today because when you reflect 
upon the image of the Holy Spirit descending like a beautiful dove 
you can almost hear the gentle harp strings in the background lulling 
you into a peaceful relaxed state.  
 
Thinking about the image of a wild goose descending upon you  
creates a very different picture! A wild goose is one noisy, pesky, 
bothersome bird, jarring us out of our complacency into action. 
Doesn’t the Holy Spirit at times act that way in our lives? (Image  
of Wild Goose from ThisIsChurch.com)  
 
After all, the Acts of the Apostles recounts that there was quite a 
commotion when the Spirit arrived on the scene. A noise like a 
strong driving wind…tongues as of fire, various languages present 
all speaking about “the mighty acts of God.” That’s quite a wake-up 
call!   
 
In our reading from Acts, the people had gathered in Jerusalem  
because the time for Pentecost was fulfilled. Pentecost was actually  
a Jewish festival which was a thanksgiving celebration for the wheat 
harvest. The word Pentecost comes from the Greek word meaning 
“fifty.” The festival was always celebrated in Jerusalem and began 
fifty days after Passover.   
 
The Jewish celebration of Pentecost remembered God’s gift of the 
covenant with the people at Mt. Sinai. It was at this point when the 
people of Israel became God’s people; they vowed that they would 
do all that the Lord their God had instructed them, and the covenant 
was sealed with blood. (Exodus 24). We gather today 50 days after 
Easter to celebrate Christ’s victory over sin and death and the  
fulfillment of his promise to send the Holy Spirit to be with us. 
 
Through the power of the Holy Spirit, we are given the gifts of  
wisdom, understanding, knowledge, right judgment, courage,  
reverence, wonder and awe. Use these gifts often and you will find 
peace in the midst of any storm, suffering or sadness. 
   
This is what Jesus was teaching his disciples as he appeared to them 
after the resurrection. His glorified and Risen Body still showed the 
marks of crucifixion, but they were no longer bleeding and festering.  
They had become sacred wounds. It seems to me that this is a  
reminder to us that there is going to be suffering in life. There are 
times when life knocks the wind out of us.   
 

 The devastation of a tornado tearing through your neighborhood. 

 The discovery of a terminal illness. 

 Being let go from your job.  

 Loss of trust in a friend. 

 The death of a family member.  

 The news of another mass shooting in our country. 
 
These experiences can lay us low and cause us to live in fear and 
doubt. Then, when we least expect it, Jesus breaks into our life and 
breathes upon us the gift of the Holy Spirit, giving us the gift of 
peace! When we connect our suffering with the suffering of Jesus, 
then our suffering is redemptive; it has the power to heal, to be  
remembered in a new way.   
 
God blessed each of us with gifts that are meant to be used for the 
life of the Church. When we bring these gifts together amazing 
things will happen. Let’s take our cue from the wild goose, an image 
of the Holy Spirit that reminds us that we should not be timid or shy 
in living the message of the gospel and proclaiming the praises of 
God.   
 
Congratulations to Fr. Matt as he celebrates his 1st Anniversary 
of Ordination to the Priesthood! 

REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS  
  

Knights of Columbus, Dayton Council 500, would like to 
thank all those who dropped off Disaster Relief Supplies last 
Monday. We appreciate the generous response of supplies and 
$480.00 collected. We are working with the Hispanic Council at 
St. Mary’s to distribute the supplies ASAP. If you know of an 
individual or family in need, please text or call Dave Norckauer, 
Grand Knight, at 937-671-3725. 
 
Knights of Columbus Dayton Council 500 Steak Fry,  
June 14 from 6-8PM at 267 Bainbridge St. Dinner consists of an 
8 oz. New York Strip Steak, baked potato, salad, dressing, green 
beans, desserts and coffee for $10 plus a donation of a can or 
food item for the STVDP Emmanuel Food Pantry. Dessert/
pastry donations are greatly appreciated. Hamburger or hot dog 
plus a side are available at $5 per child. The maximum price  
for a family is $25. Adult beverages will be available at regular  
prices. 50/50 Raffle. Please RSVP your steak dinner and  
children orders to Larry Clark at 937-470-3594 or Dave 
Norckauer 937-671-3725 (call or text) by Tuesday, June 11. 
 
Youth Elect Service retreat! Y.E.S. 
Teens who have completed 6th grade through graduating high 
school are invited to participate in this apostolic retreat helping 
seniors with ordinary chores around the house i.e., yard work, 
washing windows, spring cleaning etc. The retreat begins on 
Friday, July 26th to get acquainted, distribute work assignments 
and equipment and to pray. Saturday morning teams will be sent 
out after 7:30am Mass at Holy Trinity.  
 

If you are an elderly parishioner and need some help with 
chores around the house, our Region 7 teens would love to come 
and help you. Adults are needed to serve as crew leaders. Crew 
leaders can be college freshman through retiree age.  
 

To request help for your house project or to volunteer as a Youth 
Worker or Adult Crew Leader please contact Lynda Middleton 
at 937-228-1223 or lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com or Fr. Matt at 
mattkeller1988@gmail.com.  
 
Young Adults: Need Direction For Your Week?  
Come to Dayton Downtown Catholics Young Adult’s Gospel 
Prayer Sessions (GPS)! Pray with the Sunday gospel with other 
young adults every Monday at 8pm at Holy Trinity’s Rectory.  
Contact Shaughn at sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com.  
 
College Students!  Looking for  something to do while you are 
home this summer? Join other college students every Tuesday in 
June and July at St. Francis of Assisi Church from 6:30-8:30 pm 
for On the Lawn! Get a free dinner, join in praise and worship, 
and listen to a great talk on the story of the prodigal son. For 
more information or questions email Shaughn at sphil-
lips@daytondowntowncatholic.com. 
 
Health Ministry Pilgrimage  
This past 12 weeks of the Lenten/Easter season has generated 
lots of miles and prayers. The Region 7 Health Commission 
wants to thank all who participated. Every year it's a challenge 
for our group to top the previous year and every year the three 
parishes come through and you did it again.  
 

Exercise miles for  the week of 
May 26- June 1, were 331,  
Spiritual miles were 1555 and 
total for the week 1886 . Total 
miles for the 2019 Lenten Pil-
grimage were 18,635. Several 
people saved their miles until the 
end and that put us 155 miles 
over the top! Congratulations to 
all who participated in this annual 
Pilgrimage.  
 

mailto:lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com
mailto:lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com
mailto:sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com
mailto:sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com
mailto:sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com


REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS continued... 
 

Formed Pick of the Week: Saint Anthony, The Miracle Worker 
of Padua.  Saint Anthony sacr ificed wealth, popular ity, and 
family to follow God’s call to become a monk. Renowned for his 
powerful preaching and miracles, his selfless example continues to 
win souls to Christ today. To access the FORMED website, go to 
Formed.org and login using our parish code: FZ4VY9 (All upper-
case letters). 
 
 
 
 

 

Prayer List                                                            
Daniel Branch                 Andy Kleinhenz          Jan Timerding 
Bernard Chachula           Thomas Ledinsky        Tony Rocco                                                                                                 
Michael Dalessio            Mike McDonald          Eric Rosenthal    
Rick Emerick                  Wayne Meny               Randy Rosenthal    
Annette & John Fohl      Patricia Mudd              Molly Schneider 
Helen & Gene                 Barbara Penno             Annie Troutman   
George Hendrix            Mike Riahle      Evelyn Varmuza 
       
  

The 18th Annual Corpus Christi Procession will take place on 
June 22nd following the 5:15 p.m. Mass. All are invited to 
participate in the beautiful old tradition which takes our Lord out to 
the world. Please also consider joining us for the decorating of the 
street in front of Emmanuel before the procession. We will start 
immediately after the 7:30 a.m. Mass on Saturday, June 22nd. 
Wear old clothes and come expecting to have a wonderful time 
working and honoring our Lord. 
 
Young Adult Missionaries in Need of Your Support! 
Zach Stefan and Josiah Virnig, both high school seniors and 
parishioners at Emmanuel, have decided to give a year in service to 
Christ and the Church through serving as Regnum Christi 
Missionaries. Through their mission work, they hope to make an 
impact on the culture and grow in their faith by serving parishes, 
schools, youth groups, and families across the country. As part of 
this apostolic work, each must raise $12,000 to support themselves 
throughout the year. Will you consider becoming part of their 
support team? Any donation you can make is sincerely appreciated! 
If you are able and willing to help, donations can be made to Zach 
and Josiah securely online through the following links: 
www.gofundme.com/josiah-virnig and www.gofundme.com/
zachstefanrcmc.  
 

If you have any questions please contact Josiah, 937-520-8708 or  
josiahv37@gmail.com; Zach, 937-366-9421 or zachms7.0@gmail.com. 
Thank you so much for your generosity and prayers. God bless! 
 
Vacation Bible School will be held at Emmanuel Church the 
week of June 24th through June 28th and is open to all children. 
You’re officially invited to spend a royal week with the King and 
Queen of Heaven and earth. Enter through the gates of the 
Kingdom and learn all about Mary, and how she leads us closer to 
her Son, the King of Kings. If you have any questions, please 
contact Brother Matt Schaefer at the parish office, 228-2013 or at 
brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com. The registration form is 
available on our website, www.emmanuelcatholic.com.  
 

WORK OF THE SPIRIT 
 Where the human spirit fails, the Holy Spirit fills.                                                                                    
                                                   —Anonymous 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Respect Life Rosary prayed after  the 8:30 Mass this morning.  
 
Our Prayer Board For Dads will be in the Sanctuary on Father ’s 
Day. There is a basket of paper ties, bowties and regular ties on the 
table at the main entrance, please put the name of the Dads in your 
life so we can remember them in prayers on Father’s Day. 
 
Welcome to our  newest par ishioners, baptized May 26 at Holy 
Trinity Church – Evelyn Grace Vance and Sutton Marie Weaver. 
Congrats to the proud parents. 
 
Welcome to our  newly elected Par ish Pastoral Council  member s: 
Jean DeBrosse, TT Gambrell, Sharon Becker, Robyn Essman, 
Heather Buschur, Amy Rohde and Andrew Becker. They will be 
serving a two year term, the first as alternate to Council, the second 
year as permanent member. They will also serve as members to the 
Commission for which they were elected.  
 
Do You Have Your Tickets For The Commodores? The 
Commodores, along with “Touch” will be performing at Fraze 
Pavilion for the Faith and Hope Concert benefitting Holy Trinity 
Parish on Wednesday, July 17. Tickets are available at the Fraze 
Fanfare Store at Town and Country or www.fraze.com 
www.etix.com. 
 
Come celebrate Father’s Day with us at our Trinity Sunday 

Picnic next Sunday following the 11:30 Mass. Our  
First Communicants will be receiving Christ’s body and 
blood for the first time at this Mass. So we need to 
celebrate them also.                                                          
    

Come to the big top on the north parking lot and enjoy 
good food, fellowship and watching the kids have fun. 
What a wonderful way to celebrate all Fathers and 

Mom won’t have to cook. Bring the whole family to celebrate Dad 
and a covered dish to share. A thru J – Vegetable; K thru R – Salad; S 
thru Z – dessert. Beverages and main dish will be provided.    
 

Raffle tickets for our 50/50 drawing are now in the hands of all 
registered parishioners. There will be a drawing weekly from the 
early returns. Winner will receive a free sheet of raffle chances. Linda 
Fung was the winner this week.  
 
YES – Please say “Yes” to “Youth Elect Service” a  project helping 
others involving our young people. We need youth who will help with 
the jobs requested by the elderly or homebound, and adults (must be 
Virtus trained) who will chaperon the youth. The event will take place 
on Friday evening, July 26 and the real work in the homes/yards 
begins on Saturday July 27. If you can volunteer to help, please do. 
Call Lynda – 228-1223. 
  
Remember Them In Your Prayers 
Please keep our elderly, sick and homebound in your prayers. 
Knowing that Trinitarians are praying for them means a lot. If you or 
a family member is going into the hospital, please call the parish 
offices and let us know. We are no longer informed by the hospitals 
of admissions. 
 
A key to a Nissan was found on the front porch at the par ish 
office. If it is yours, please stop by and pick it up. 
 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for June 2, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:               Budget  Collection 
                                             $7,980.00            $8,196.00 
St. Vincent DePaul                                          $  819.60 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Generous Contributions for June 2, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Budget         Collection 
                                                  $6,400.00              $7,506.00 
YTD excess or (deficit):                                        ($5,397.73) 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Formed.org
https://www.gofundme.com/josiah-virnig
http://www.gofundme.com/zachstefanrcmc
http://www.gofundme.com/zachstefanrcmc
mailto:josiahv37@gmail.com
mailto:zachms7.0@gmail.com
mailto:brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.fraze.com
http://www.etix.com


 
 
 
Cincinnati Catholic Men’s Conference:  Attention men, fathers 
and sons! Join us for the Cincinnati Men’s Conference on Saturday, 
June 15, 2019 at St. Maximillian Kolbe Parish. Get your ticket(s) 
today for A Faith-filled half-day where men from all over the tri-state 
will enjoy Catholic inspiration and spiritual growth. Speakers include 
Super Bowl Champ Matt Birk, Cooking Priest, Fr Leo Patalinghug 
and New York Mets coach, Rich Donnelly. For more information and 
tickets go to www.CincinnatiMensConference.com. 
 

The St. Christopher Women’s Prayer Group invites you to a 
Healing Mass, Tuesday, June 18, 7:00 P.M. Doors will open at 6:30 
P.M. St. Christopher Church, 435 E. National Road, Vandalia. 
Anointing of the sick. Prayer teams will be available following Mass 
for anyone who wishes to be prayed over for any reason. All are 
welcome. 
 

JUNE 22-28: Maria Stein Annual Art Show & Sale 
Join us all week and during the Maria Stein CountryFest! See 
beautiful and thought-provoking art from local and distant artists, 
some available for purchase. Learn more mariasteinshrine.org or call 
Diana Russell at 419-925-4532.        
 

JUNE 28 - JULY 1:  Maria Stein Meditations on the Precious 
Blood Join us for  an hour  long pilgr image through Shr ine 
building, reflecting on different aspects of our participation in the 
Paschal Mystery through reconciliation and gift of self. Contact Matt 
Hess, m.hess@mariasteinshrine.org.  
 

ENLC Men’s Event  “All Teed-up for Life” at Topgolf -West 
Chester, June 15th 9: 00 am– Noon 
Men play an important role in our ministry and we want to spread the 
word. Bring a friend who may not be familiar with our life saving 
work. $50/person includes: Climate Controlled Hitting Bays in a 
Private Event Space, Exclusive Top Contender Game + 1 additional 
game of your choice, Rise and Shine Hot Breakfast, Rooftop Terrace, 
Cash Bar. Register at www.elizabethnewlife.org  or call Lori in our 
Admin office at 937-226-7414. Register today, space is limited.  
 
Elizabeth’s New Life Center is seeking RN’s who are looking for a 
challenge and an opportunity to be trained in Limited Obstetrical 
Ultrasound. Please visit elizabethnewlife.org and click on “Careers”. 
Or send resume & cover letter to employment@elizabethnewlife.org. 

 
 

 

  
  
 
  
 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who helped spruce up the grounds around 
the church and rectory. Everything looks great!  
 
The month of June is dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus.   
Jesus exhibits to the world His Sacred Heart as the symbol of God's 
infinite love - the symbol of His own generous self-sacrificing love 
for mankind. Spend some time this month learning about the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus and God’s infinite love for us.  

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  
Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 

Lucille Berning                Mildred Gillotti          Tony Riggs  
Katie Blauser                    Stephanie Ludwig      Katharine Smolik      
Shannon Boyd                  Vanessa Padgett         Karen Thomas               
Mooneen Caulfield           Victors Polovskis       Sharon Wenzel            
Michael Culp               

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders                 Morgan Konsdorf     David Musgrove 
Michael Borgert                 Cody Landers            Anthony Pelfrey 
John Carner                        Greg Marcus             Jessica Pruitt 
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles    Alex McGarvey         Susan Varmuza   
Gary Eilers                         Zachary McIntyre     Justin Williams   
Charles Eubanks                Matthew Melvin         

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for June 2, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Collection 
                                                     $7,805.00 
Charity                                         $   124.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 

R. JASON HOWARD,  

ATTORNEY aT LAW 

 

WILLS, TRUSTS, ESTATES, PRoBATE, 

REAL ESTATE, & SMALL BUSINESS 

Claypool Building, Suite 304 
4130 Linden Avenue 
Dayton, Ohio 45432-3033 
Phone: 937-262-7600 
Email: rjhoward@howardlawoffices.com 

Parishioner 

Join us for Coffee and Donuts  
following the 10:00 Mass today in the 

school cafeteria. All are welcome. 

http://www.CincinnatiMensConference.com
mariasteinshrine.org
mailto:m.hess@mariasteinshrine.org
elizabethnewlife.org
mailto:employment@elizabethnewlife.org
mailto:myitguy@demeter-it.com
demeter-it.com
mailto:snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com
mailto:www.DePascaleLaw.com
http://www.bainbridgehall.org

